
 
 

The SC Board of Long Term Health Care Administrators will be revising previously proposed changes to 

regulations that were submitted for General Assembly review during the Fall of 2024. The Board withdrew 

these regulations after concerns were raised about the impact proposed changes may have on smaller 

facilities. If you are interested in providing feedback on the Board’s draft regulations, you may request to 

appear in person to speak during the April 24, 2025 Board meeting, or you may submit any comments in 

writing. To be placed on the agenda, or to have your comments reviewed by the Board at that meeting, a 

request must be submitted to the Board’s email address at Contact.LTCHA@LLR.SC.GOV no later than 

April 17th. No virtual appearances will be scheduled, and all speakers must attend in-person. 

 

The April 24, 2025 meeting will begin at 9:30 am in the Pee Dee Conference room at the Department of 

Labor, Licensing and Regulation, 110 Centerview Drive, Columbia, SC 29211. A Live YouTube link is 

available for those who wish to view the meeting via live stream.  
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